
 
BID #48-08 

 
City of Portsmouth 

Public Works Department 
 

MAINTENANCE GARAGE INFRARED HEATERS  
 

INVITATION TO BID  
 
 

Sealed bid proposals, plainly marked, “Maintenance Garage Infrared Heaters Bid Proposal 
# 48-08” on the outside of the mailing envelope as well as the sealed bid envelope, 
addressed to the Finance/ Purchasing Department, City Hall, 1 Junkins Avenue, Portsmouth, 
New Hampshire, 03801, will be accepted until 2:15 p.m. Wednesday, April 9, 2008, at 
which time all bids will be publicly opened and read aloud. 

 
The work consists of furnishing and installing infrared heaters in the Portsmouth Public 
Works maintenance garage. There will be a mandatory walk through on Tuesday, March 
25, 2008 at 10:30 a.m.  Bidders will meet in front of the Portsmouth Public Works lobby, 
680 Peverly Hill Road. 

Specifications and bid proposal forms may be obtained from the Finance/Purchasing 
Department on the third floor at the above addressor on-line at 
www.cityofportsmouth.com,, or by calling the Purchasing Coordinator at 603-610-
7227, unless otherwise specified. 

Bidders must determine the quantities of work required and the conditions under which 
the work will be performed. 

The City of Portsmouth reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive technical or 
legal deficiencies, and to accept any bid that it may deem to be in the best interest of the 
City. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Purchasing Coordinator at 603-610-7227. 
 
 


